
September 2020 

St. Paul School Returns to In Person Learning  

The St. Paul School administration, along with the Hancock County Health Department, and the Diocese of Wheeling-

Charleston have worked tirelessly to provide our students and families with a re-entry plan for the school year. Our  

students are and will always be our number one priority. Keeping them healthy and safe is our goal as we enter the 2020

-2021 school year. Our students will return to their classrooms on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. Prior to entering the  

building, they will have their temperature checked, hands sanitized, and (for grades 3-8) masks placed. Our preschool 

through 2nd grade students are not required to wear masks in their classrooms, as our small class sizes allow proper  

social distancing. Other measures, such as plexi-glass dividers, have been installed in classrooms and cafeteria to  

decrease the exchange of germs.  Working together, we are certain that our students and staff will have a wonderful 

school year! 

We are thrilled to see so many familiar faces returning to their classrooms this year, while welcoming multiple NEW  

families to our family this year! Welcome back to all of our dedicated and talented teachers & staff. Please pray for our 

students and staff as they enter this school year.  



Ways to Help St. Paul School 

 

Kroger: enroll your Kroger Plus Card with Kroger  

Community Rewards: St. Paul School—Weirton #81133 

 

Shop ‘n Save: Enroll your Shop ‘n Save Perks card with 

Shop ‘n Save SEED program — CODE 24 

 

Amazon Smile: Search St Paul School &Church Weirton, 

shop and Amazon smile donates 0.5% to St. Paul School 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/55-0379929 

 

Office Depot:  Shop using our school ID and we’ll re-

ceive 5% back in credits for FREE supplies — 70111884 

 

Box Tops: Scan for receipt using NEW “Box Tops” App  

 

Market Day: Visit MarKetDay.com, Register online and 

set up an account, select ST. PAUL SCHOOL—WEIRTON 

WV, our school will receive 10% back on all sales! 

 

Employee Match: Your gifts to St. Paul School could be 

double or tripled by your employer. Speak to your  

HR department. 

Dates to Remember 

Sept. 8: First Day of School Grades 1-8 

 

Sept 9: First Day of School Kindergarten,  

 Pre-3 Orientation 

 

Sept 10: Pre-4 Orientation 

 

Sept. 14: First Day of School Pre-3 & Pre-4 

Thank you so much to the St. Paul Christian  

Mothers and Holy Name Society for their  

generous donations towards our  

Tuition Assistance Program!  

NOTEWORTHY 

The St. Paul School Gala will be postponed 

(again), a new date will be publicized soon—Be 

sure to follow our Facebook page for updates.  

Thank you to our parents who  

organized and completed the painting of our new  

outdoor sensory path!  


